

E7- UNIT 5- PRACTICE 1

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underline.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|----------------------|----------------------|-------------------|
| 1. A. w <u>ar</u> m | B. w <u>a</u> sh | C. w <u>al</u> l | D. w <u>al</u> k |
| 2. A. p <u>a</u> n | B. b <u>a</u> g | C. w <u>a</u> sh | D. <u>a</u> dd |
| 3. A. s <u>a</u> uce | B. d <u>a</u> ughter | C. c <u>a</u> ught | D. <u>a</u> unt |
| 4. A. w <u>a</u> sh | B. <u>o</u> ff | C. d <u>r</u> aw | D. <u>o</u> n |
| 5. A. <u>a</u> udience | B. n <u>a</u> ughty | C. d <u>o</u> cument | D. w <u>a</u> ter |

II. Choose the word that is a different kind of food to the others.

- | | | | |
|--------------|----------------|----------|--------------|
| 1. A. apple | B. banana | C. lemon | D. pork |
| 2. A. beans | B. eggs | C. salad | D. mushrooms |
| 3. A. beef | B. carrot | C. lamb | D. pork |
| 4. A. coffee | B. fruit juice | C. tea | D. tomato |
| 5. A. cakes | B. chocolate | C. nuts | D. fish |

III. Find out the best answer for each blanket.

How much (1) _____ does it usually take you to prepare a dish? You are busy and you don't have (2) _____ time for a meal. Don't worry. It's always quick and easy to make (3) _____ omelette for a quick meal. You only have to go through (4) _____ steps as followed . Before you start, make sure you've already have two eggs, two (5) _____ of water, one teaspoon of butter and (6) _____ salt. After you get all the needed (7) _____, start by beating eggs, water and salt in small bowl. In the following step, you heat butter in (8) _____ nonstick pan until it is hot. Then you pour the egg mixture into the pan. Gently push cooked portions(*phần*) from edges toward the center. Continue cooking until the top surface of eggs is thickened and no visible liquid egg remains. Now it's time for you to enjoy the dish.

- | | | | |
|---------------|----------------|--------------|-----------|
| 1. A. hours | B. hour | C. time | D. times |
| 2. A. a | B. an | C. any | D. some |
| 3. A. a | B. an | C. any | D. some |
| 4. A. a | B. an | C. any | D. some |
| 5. A. bottles | B. gallons | C. teaspoons | D. litres |
| 6. A. a | B. an | C. any | D. some |
| 7. A tools | B. ingredients | C. furniture | D. food |
| 8. A. a | B. an | C. any | D. some |

IV: READ THE PASSAGE AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS.

Square cake (Banh Chung) is one of the most popular and tasty traditional vietnamese food, It is an essential part of Vietnamese cuisine(*âm thực*) and culture. Vietnamese people never forget to make or buy some Square cakes in the Tet Holidays and King Hung's anniversary. They believe that it is the best way to show gratitude to their ancestors (*tổ tiên*) and homeland. People place Square cakes in the family altars(*bàn thờ*) so as to honor the ancestors and pray them to support the family in the new year. Almost all Vietnamese children know about the legend and origin of this traditional dish. This cake was invented by the 18th Prince of Hung Emperor. 3,000-4,000 years ago, Prince Lang Lieu, made round and square cakes and brought them to the King. He explained the meaning of the cakes to his father: the round cake was the symbol of the sky and the Square cake was the symbol of the Earth. In the old belief of Vietnamese people, the Earth is square, so this cake's shape is square, too. Because of the special meaning and delicious taste of the cakes, Lang Lieu became the next Emperor. Since then, in honor of this 18th Prince, Vietnamese people always make and have Square cake in the Lunar New Year. It has become the soul(*linh hồn*) of Vietnamese New Year.

1. According to the pasage, what is an essential part of Vietnamese cuisine and culture?

2. Where do people place Square cakes to honor the ancestors?

3. Who invented the cake?

4. According to the old belief of the vietnamese, what was the shape of the Earth?

5. Why could Lang Lieu become the next Emperor?
